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August 25, 2020 
 
Napa County Board of Supervisors 
1195 Third Street, Suite 310 
Napa, California 94559 
 
Delivery via email to: Diane.Dillon@countyofnapa.org 
 
 
RE: Appeals of the Planning Commission approval of the Anthem Winery Project (P14-

00320-MOD, P14-000322-ECPA) 
 
 
Chair Dillon: 
 
The Applicant requests that the Board’s September 1 hearing on the above referenced appeals be 
continued.  While the Applicant wants to reach the end of a permitting process that has taken six 
years, the Applicant feels a continuance is appropriate given the current disruptions in our 
community.  The LNU Lightning Complex fires have compounded the already difficult 
circumstances imposed by the global pandemic.  With two local disasters declared at the same 
time, we recognize the Board of Supervisors time and attention is precious these days as evidenced 
by last week’s special meeting and Dr. Reclusio’s presentation next Tuesday.   
 
We hope Appellants and County Staff will join in this request to postpone the appeal hearings, and 
we are ready to look at alternate dates.  Thank you. 
 
 
 

Respectfully, 
 
         
        /Rob Anglin/ 
 

Rob Anglin 
 
 
 
 
cc: Chris Apallas 

Kathy Felch 
 Kevin Block 

Julie Arbuckle  


